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Question 

 

 

“Will the Minister publish the Clinical Lead in Health and Community Services letter of resignation and 

if not, why not?” 

  

 
Answer 

 

 

I am unable to publish the letter of resignation because the Government cannot comment on individual 

contractual matters as this is personal information and would breach the privacy of the individuals 

concerned. 

 


